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July 18, 2013
Dear Friends,
Stroke and brain injury impact the lives of many individuals.  The Communication Support Group (CSG) at The College of Saint Rose, made up of individuals with communication needs resulting from brain injury, is hosting the 4th Annual walk called THE MOVING MESSAGE. The goal of this event is to increase awareness and to raise money to help survivors of brain injury and stroke.  Your donation and support will enable these individuals to get services that they may not otherwise be able to afford.
The Moving Message Fund has been developed in part due to a rising need in the community. Many individuals who have survived brain injury, stroke, and other neurologic events are left with a long-term need for speech therapy. Often times their primary medical insurance covers short-term therapy, but is not sufficient to provide the extended services that are needed. These individuals may not qualify for Medicaid and Medicaid TBI Waiver Services and as a result have to pay privately for services they require. That is not always possible. Individuals may benefit from 1:1 sessions (at a cost of $66.00/session – day of service discounted fee) or a group format (at a cost of $20.00/session) or a combination of these types of services. This fund has been established at The College of Saint Rose to help support those individuals. We are fortunate to have a skilled staff of Speech-Language Pathologists who provide therapy services on our campus.
The walk will be held on Saturday, September 14, 2013 on 
The College of St. Rose Campus Green from 10:00am to 2:00pm.
In the past, donations have come in the form of;
· Major Sponsorship (please see attached sponsorship form)
· Gift certificates/gift cards for a raffle  

· General raffle prizes (e.g., craft items, art work, jewelry, baskets, movie passes) 

· Food and refreshments (e.g., coffee, water, bagels, non-perishables, energy bars, etc.)

· Monetary donations 
In the upcoming weeks you will be receiving a brochure with registration information for this special event. Please do not hesitate to pass this information along to anyone who may be interested in participating. We are looking forward to celebrating this day with you. If you have questions or are interested in making a donation, please contact:

Julie Hart, Director of TBI Medicaid Waiver Program

Lally School of Education, Box 15

The College of Saint Rose, 432 Western Avenue
Albany, NY 12203

phone: 518-485-3944, email: hartj@strose.edu
Checks can be made out to “The College of St. Rose” with the words “Moving Message” in the memo. Please note that all contributions and donations are tax deductible. Thank you for your support. 
Yours truly, The Communication Support Group
